
Webinar Participation Reminder 

Dear Students, 

This is a friendly reminder about the upcoming webinar titled "The Future of Technology in 

Education" scheduled for Thursday, March 10, 2023, at 3:00 PM EST. 

Please ensure your attendance to gain valuable insights and enhance your learning experience. 

Join us using the following link: Join Webinar 

We look forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

The Webinar Team 

https://example.com/webinar-link

